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1 Purpose 
 
1.1 To be consulted by East Midlands Ambulance Service NHS Trust on the 

development of a new vision for the Trust.  
 
 
2 Action required 
 
2.1 The Committee is asked to: 
 

a) decide whether to submit a response to consultation by East 
Midlands Ambulance Service NHS Trust on the development of its 
new vision; and 
 

b) if so, delegate authority to the Chair of the Health Scrutiny 
Committee to approve the content of that consultation response. 

 
 
3 Background information 

 
3.1 East Midlands Ambulance Service NHS Trust (EMAS) has advised that it 

is developing a new vision which will set the direction of the Trust for the 
next few years.  The Trust would like to consult the Committee on the 
development of this vision and has provided a brief paper, which is 
attached, setting out its process for developing a new vision and 3 
questions that it would like to ask the Committee. 

 
3.2 At the meeting, EMAS will be giving a presentation on its latest thinking.  

Based on this and the evidence that it already has in relation to EMAS, 
the Committee is asked to decide if it would like to submit a response to 
these questions and if so, discuss the content of that response.  The 
consultation response will be drafted following the meeting and it is 
proposed that the Committee delegate authority to the Chair of the 
Committee, in consultation with Committee members, to approve the 
content of the consultation response for submission to EMAS. 

 
 
4 List of attached information 
 
4.1 East Midlands Ambulance Service paper ‘Shaping a Vision for EMAS’ 

July 2018 



 

 
 
5 Background papers, other than published works or those 

disclosing exempt or confidential information 
 
5.1 None 
 
 
6 Published documents referred to in compiling this report 
 
6.1 None 
 
 
7 Wards affected 
 
7.1 All 
 
 
8 Contact information 
 
8.1 Jane Garrard, Senior Governance Officer 
 jane.garrard@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
 0115 8764315 
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